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Sprinkler Fitter Exam Clarification 
 

BACKGROUND 
Certified Sprinkler Fitters and Multifamily Residential Sprinkler Fitters must pass a written examination 
in accordance Title 19, California Code of Regulations, Section 940. Additionally, any applicant who has 
failed to schedule an examination within thirty (30) days of the date of Eligibility shall forfeit the 
application fee and shall be required to re-apply. (Title 19, California Code of Regulations, section 
940(b)). 
 
CAL FIRE Office of the State Fire Marshal’s Fire Engineering and Investigations division utilizes 
Pearson Vue to deliver exams for required certifications. The current process allows applicants 
to take the sprinkler fitter certification written examination within a 90-day eligibility 
timeframe. Candidates have (3) three attempts to utilize (schedule and complete the exam) 
within that 90-day eligibility window. Should the candidate not be successful within the 
eligibility window regardless of using all 3 attempts, a new application must be filed in order to 
receive a new 90-day eligibility window. A new application requires resubmittal of required 
documents and payment.   
 
 
If you have questions regarding this Informational Bulletin or need any additional Information, 
please contact us at aes@fire.ca.gov.   
 
 
For more information, please visit our website http://osfm.fire.ca.gov  
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